
 

 

 

 

 

08/30/2021 

To whom it may concern,     RE: KFHM 

        FRN# 0004941019 

 

Calvary Chapel of Big Bear is requesting that the FCC reinstate the broadcast license for KFHM.  There has 
been some confusion and misunderstanding on our part.  We are in the process of attempting to facilitate 
the transfer of licensing to Advance Ministries.   They will work with the FCC to accomplish this if possible. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Michael R Fulmer Pastor 

 

CALVARY CHAPEL OF BIG BEAR 

A Religious Nonprofit 501(c)(3) Organization 

1001 Holden Ave.  Big Bear City,  CA  92314 

Phone: 909-866-9328 


